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DATE:  October 21, 2022 
 
CHDP PROGRAM LETTER NO.: 22-06 
 
TO:  Child Health and Disability Prevention Program Directors, Deputy 

Directors, Medical Consultants, Dependent and Independent County 
Operations Staff, and Department of Health Care Services Staff  
 

SUBJECT: CHILD HEALTH AND DISABILITY PREVENTION PROGRAM  
DISCONTINUANCE 
 

Enclosed is Child Health and Disability Prevention (CHDP) Program Provider 
Information Notice 22-06 to inform CHDP providers about the discontinuance of 
the CHDP Program, effective July 1, 2024, with this letter. 
 
Please distribute the accompanying Provider Information Notice to the CHDP 
provider in your jurisdiction, without revision, within 30 days of release.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this communication, please submit your 
questions/comments to: CHDPprogram@dhcs.ca.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY  
  
Cortney Maslyn 
Division Chief  
Integrated Systems of Care Division  
   

Integrated Systems of Care Division  
MS 4502 

P.O. Box 997437, Sacramento, CA 95899-7437 
Phone: (916) 552-9105 

Internet Address: http://www.DHCS.ca.gov 
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